Hello friends and neighbors, here it is summer already. Can you believe it? Painting
classes will be resuming on TUESDAY, JULY 9™

If you would like to resume your painting skills or learn how to paint with acrylic
paints, PLEASE join us in the craft room of the clubhouse (it is air conditioned). The
classes are held Tuesday mornings from 8:45 am until 12:30 pm.

Have you ever said “I can't even draw a straight line.” In my classes you do not
need to worry if you can or can't draw a straight line nor do you need to know how to paint.
Come and learn the tricks that will help you create a beautiful picture that you will be proud
of, | PROMISE.

My method of teaching is different and easier than when you took “Art Class” in
school. | teach by showing you what each brush's job is and what it can do and how you
can use it to create a beautiful painting.

If you are interested, please call me at 330-807-7814 to reserve your place or just join
us at the clubhouse on Tuesday, July 9, 2024. If you would like to see some of the types of
painting you will be doing, check out the 3™ display window from the front door in the clubhouse.

.Ienn_ifer Hammer



